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PRESS RELEASE 

Presentation of Letters of Credence 

by new Representative of the Republic of Austria 

to the Danube Commission 

 

On 19 February 2015 His Excellency Dr. Ralph 

SCHEIDE, Ambassador of the Republic of 

Austria in Budapest, presented Letters of 

Credence in the capacity of the Representative of 

the Republic of Austria to the Danube 

Commission.  

The solemn ceremony was held at the premises of 

the Danube Commission in the presence of the 

President of the DC, Director-General of the 

Secretariat and Counsellor for Legal Issues of the 

Secretariat. Letters of Credence were presented to His Excellency Mr. Ambassador Rade  DROBAC, 

President of the Danube Commission.   

On this occasion, the new Representative of the Republic of Austria to the Danube Commission was 

informed of the actual situation and development prospects for the Danube navigation.  

His Excellency Ambassador Dr. Ralph SCHEIDE assured the Presidency of the Danube Commission 

and Secretariat of his support for carrying out tasks assigned to the Danube Commission in accordance 

with the Belgrade Convention.  

 

 


